
Sent: 2016 8:46 AM 
To: Andy 

3342 West Brantly geo 

Collins, Sarah 
Tuesday, March 

/0= HOWARD COUNTV/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP (FYDIBOHF23SPDlT)/CN=RE 

from: 

Hi Andy, 

We a call last week from Mr. Hucht at 3342 West Brantly Road. Allied drilled two geothermal wells at the 
property, completed 10/15/14 (HO-14-0101). Mr. Hucht said that a hole formed in his yard after heavy rain in 
the location ofthe geothermal wells. I made a site visit and found a hole 2.5'x 3.5', about deep at the approximate 
location where Allied I'm pretty sure I could see drill at one side of hole. We thought this may be a 
concern as the drill log 75-100 gpm water at 17-80' depth. 

Unfortunately Mr. Hucht had hole filled with dirt Air late may be nothing more 
that Allied can do at moment but I wanted you to be aware of what we saw at the 

Thanks, 
Sarah 

Sarah Collins, LE.H.S. 
Environmental Health Specialist 
Howard County Health Department 
Bureau of Environmental Health 
SCollins@howardcountymd.gov 
410-313-6287 
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